
 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbor: 

We are writing about a new development that will provide convenient access to our services and the 

highest quality of care for our patients and their families. Recently, NewYork-Presbyterian Queens 

exercised an option to purchase land adjacent to our hospital, currently home to a Speedway gas station 

and convenience store. This purchase is part of our vision to improve our facilities and provide the best 

medical care available to the residents of Queens.  

We plan to repurpose this property in a safe and environmentally-friendly way. The property will be 

cleaned up, and in the short term, the site will be converted into a parking lot to offer much needed 

additional parking to our patients, visitors, and staff. In the long-term, this property will play a key role 

in our efforts to modernize our campus and ensure that the residents of Queens never have to leave 

their borough for cutting-edge and compassionate care. 

Since officially joining the NewYork-Presbyterian network, you may have noticed some of the 

considerable investments the hospital has made. We have invested in advanced technology like our 

advanced Mobile Stroke Treatment Units that brings the emergency room directly to stroke victims, and 

have brought some of the best physicians in the world to Queens. We have opened up offices 

throughout the area to bring leading physicians to your neighborhood. We are always seeking new ways 

to ensure that Queens residents will never have to leave this borough for the best care available. 

In the future, we look forward to sharing our vision for the campus, and we believe this move enables us 

to continue to offer enhanced access to our world-class care.  Please do not hesitate to reach out if you 

have any questions about the amazing things that are happening at NewYork-Presbyterian Queens. 

Contact Ana Garcia, Director of Government and Community Affairs, at 212-746-4572 or 

acg9013@nyp.org.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jaclyn Mucaria, MPA, FACHE 

President 

NewYork-Presbyterian Queens 
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